
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 3 February 2005 

3. COMMUNITY FUNDING REQUEST 
 
 The Board decided to: 
 
 1. Agree to the funding of the One Love Concert to the value of $2,000 from the 

Burwood/Pegasus Community Board discretionary fund, based on Council officers sighting and 
approving a Health and Safety Plan (including security arrangements) and the organisers 
completing the necessary regulatory requirements associated with staging this event. 

 
 2. Recommend to the event organisers that in future they seek funding from the New Brighton 

Project and the Creative Communities scheme before approaching the Board for any funding 
"top-up". 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


